
Local Health Club to Host the First Professional Racquetball
Tournament in Eugene, Oregon

August 22, 2023 - Eugene, OR - The Downtown Athletic Club (“the DAC”) will
host the 2023 Tracktown Open, the first professional racquetball tournament to
be held in Eugene, Oregon. The event is set to take place from August 31 to
September 3, 2023, and will feature some of the world's top racquetball players.

The tournament will have up to three divisions, and spectators from Eugene and
surrounding communities are invited to come and watch both professional and
amateur athletes compete for top prize money in both singles and doubles
categories.

“We’re excited to open our doors to the racquetball community and local
spectators to come enjoy the tournament,” said Rob Bennett, owner of the
Downtown Athletic Club. “As a long-standing establishment in Eugene, we’re
honored to have been selected to bring this tournament to the city for the first
time. It's going to be an exciting weekend!"

Founded in 1985, the DAC is uniquely positioned for this event, offering five
racquetball courts, a convenient location in downtown Eugene and ample event
space in its 100,000-square-foot facility. In addition to its racquetball courts,
the club features a wide range of amenities, including a regulation-sized
basketball gym, squash court, expansive cardio area, multiple exercise studios,
warm water fitness and lap pools, a fully-equipped weight room, and full-service
locker rooms.

The 2023 Tracktown Open will be hosted at the DAC, located at 999 Willamette
Street, Eugene, Oregon. Attendee parking is available across the
breezeway in the Overpark Garage, as well as street parking and public
transportation options.

For more information about the tournament, please visit:
https://www.r2sports.com/website/event-website.asp?TID=41552

To learn more about the Downtown Athletic Club, please visit:
https://www.downtownac.com
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The Downtown Athletic Club is a premier fitness and wellness center located in
the heart of downtown Eugene. Locally owned and operated since 1985, the
Downtown Athletic Club (DAC) facility expands to over 100,000 square feet,
including the historic Ax Billy Building. Along with state-of-the-art equipment,
personalized training programs, and a variety of group fitness classes, the club
also offers luxurious amenities such as a spa, saunas, and steam rooms to help
its members relax and unwind after a workout. The Downtown Athletic Club is
committed to providing a welcoming and inclusive environment for all members.
Visit their website to learn more: www.downtownac.com
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